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e LAMAR Advertising We are so excited for our annual YouthHope’s Day in the Park happening
September 23, 2023 at Sylvan Park in Redlands from 8:00am-12:00pm.

If you have a car that you would like to show, you can sign up at our web-
e Lossett Family site https://youthhope.org/day-in-the-park.

LAMAR

Foundation Register by September 1 and get a t-shirt along with a discounted price of
e Chris & Pam Martin $25. We hope you can join us for this great day!

e Jim & Valarie Peterson

In memory of Alice Peterson

& Marjorie Craft Day in the Park Vendors

e James & Theresa Ramos
One of the things that makes the Day in The Park so fun are the amazing vendors that

come and sell their products. We are looking for all types of vendors, including food
e San Manuel Band of vendors that want to come and sell their goods.
Mission Indians

e Tim & Carol Rochford

If you are interested in being a vendor, please visit:

SANE&MANUEL https://youthhope.org/day-in-the-park
BAND OF '*¢' MISSION INDIANS
$25 for all vendors.
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THE YOUTHOPE POST

A Barrier Broken

Summer is here and | hope
you have some fun plans with
your family and friends. We
will be busy all summer help-
ing and celebrating our youth.
Summertime is our favorite
time around here and we are
excited!

We had a great night at the
Harkins Fundraiser last
month. We are so thankful
that Harkins donated a thea-
tre, popcorn, and drinks to us.
It was fun way to support
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YouthHope. It was a fun way
to raise funds while also be-
ing able to share about
YouthHope and the impact
that our community has on
helping our youth. We are
hoping to partner with
Harkins again in the future.

We are having a big celebra-
tion for our youth this month.
We love to celebrate all of
their accomplishments and
what better way to celebrate
than with a waterslide and
BBQ? | am so excited!

A Note From the Founder

We are still very low on vol-
unteers at the Drop In Cen-
ter. Ever since COVID, we
haven’t had several of our
volunteers come back. If
you are interested in coming
and hanging out with our
youth at our Drop in Center
once a week, we would love
to have you. Just email
info@youthhope.org and we
can set up a time to meet.




